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Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

You all will agree that sports and sportsman’s spirit play an important role in the holistic development of 

students. To add zest and fun the School is organizing an In-house Sports Day for grades 3-5 on Friday, 

10th February, 2023. We look forward to an enthusiastic participation of our students. No Bag Day will be 

observed on this day.  

The event will include a display of March past and various races for all students. Kindly make a note of the 

following : 

1. The students to come in School track suit, House T-shirt and white canvas shoes. 

2. Kindly send wholesome tiffin and a water bottle with your ward. 

3. For any query, please contact the class teachers. 

 
Warm regards 
 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


